The Chronicle

Home Just In News Sport Lifestyle Community What's On Jobs Motoring Real Estate Obituaries Classifieds ALI

Helidon Spa owner: Sale 'good for the area'

24th Oct 2017 9:11 AM | Updated: 25th Oct 2017 8:52 AM









Helidon Spa

JUST IN

The wheel turns for race day ambassador Rebecca Harding 26 minutes ago

Mayor to run as independent after bitter ALP preselection 33 minutes ago

Gympie region person wins 1st division lotto 38 minutes ago

Demands to reveal Second Range Crossing toll price

UPDATE: HELIDON Mineral Spa Resort owner Khaled Hammoud has confirmed that a re-development of the Sara and hour ago

Mr Hammoud responded to requests for comment after a leaflet suggested that 63 accommodation cabins at the resort were going up for auction in November.

Why Kochie was almost fired from Sunrise

"We're sort of trying to keep it hush until next year but it will be good for the area," he said.

"It will modernise the facility and the accommodation.

"The facility we have is still trading on the existing site and we have just had a new development application approved by council."

Mr Hammoud remained tight-lipped on the finer details of the development, but said the site will still be "mixed use residential accommodation."

YESTERDAY: A LEAFLET obtained by The Chronicle last week details how 63 accommodation cabins at the Helidon Mineral Spa Resort are going under the hammer next month.

The resort, which has been subject to numerous development stoushes with Lockyer Valley Regional Council over the years, has informed residents that their stay at the resort will come to an end when the movable dwellings are auctioned off on November 18.

The leaflet advertises the cabins as "ready-made tourist or staff accommodations" and lists a removal time of "four weeks or by negotiation with landlord for extra time".



Helidon Spa crash: Two killed in horror smash at the Helidon Spa on Warrego Highway.

Owner Khaled Hammoud took over the site in 2004 and while plans for the land are unclear, the auctioneer involved with the sale confirmed that a new development was planned, set to give the site a complete makeover.

TASC Toowoomba tenancy advocate Kerry Wicks said that while the legal amount of notice has been given to residents, the organisation was concerned about the sheer volume of people trying to find a home in the region.

"We are concerned that about 100 residents are going to find we (Toowoomba) are already short on housing," she said.

"My main concern is about the influx of people flooding the Toowoomba market trying to find somewhere to live."

Follow @antonrosetweet



The Chronicle

News Corp Australia © Toowoomba Newspapers Pty Ltd 2017. Unauthorised reproduction is prohibited under the laws of Australia and by international treaty.